North Paulding Band Booster Association

PO Box 648
Emerson, GA 30137

Percussion & Indoor Drumline Sponsorship Drive

January 11, 2024

Dear Business Owner or Manager,

The North Paulding High School Band Percussion Program is growing this year and
we have a very talented group of student musicians. We could use your support for our newest
percussion program, the North Paulding Combined Schools Indoor Drumline.

The Indoor Drumline program is composed of students from three Paulding County high
schools - North Paulding, South Paulding, and Hiram. These students have been rehearsing
since the end of October in preparation for their competition season that starts in February and
culminates mid-April in Dayton, Ohio at the WGI Percussion World Championships.

This program does not receive any funding from the school district or Band Booster
Association, but rather is entirely funded by participant dues and fundraising. Providing this
experience is costly and we need all the financial help we can get to make this happen for the
students. We are seeking sponsors to provide needed funds to help us pay for transportation,
professional instruction, instruments, uniforms, and various other necessities of an active
percussion program.

We have several levels of sponsorship to help us in fundraising for these expenses. Our

sponsorship form can be found online at https://bit.ly/NPHS-Percussion-Sponsor. We would
love for you to team up with us as a sponsor of this exciting new program!

On behalf of the North Paulding High School Percussion Program and North Paulding Band
Booster Association, we thank you for your consideration and donation. We appreciate our
community partners greatly and could not provide these programs without you.

Sincerely,
Andrew Coyle, Director, North Paulding High School Percussion Program
andrewcoylepercussion@gmail.com

Karen Vaughan, President, North Paulding Band Booster Association
booster_president@northpauldingband.com



